SQUIRES AVENUE BULWELL NOTTINGHAM NG6 8HG EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL: CHRIS KEEN PRINCIPAL: DAMIAN BELSHAW

T +44 (0)115 964 7640 E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk www.bulwellacademy.org.uk



19 January 2024

Dear Parent/Carers

Re: Strike Action

I hope this letter finds you well.

As you will know from <u>our letter sent to all parents/carers today</u>, strike action will be taking place on **Tuesday 23 January**, **Wednesday 24 January and Thursday 25 January**.

We have looked at the Academy timetable for that day to ensure we can still manage the safe supervision of a reduced number of pupils while minimising the impact on learning with reduced staffing levels in place.

Therefore, our Academy can remain open to certain groups of students only, including vulnerable students, and the appropriate arrangements will be in place.

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been allocated a place in school on the above dates and will be expected to attend as usual.

The Academy will be open from **9am to 2.50pm** with lunch provided. A free breakfast will be available from 8.40am. Students may attend school in non-uniform on these days. The school's usual behaviour policy will continue to operate on these days. All after-school activities will be cancelled on these days.

If you have any questions or concerns about the alternative arrangements outlined above, please speak to Mr Belshaw, Principal, in the first instance.

As ever, thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Chris Keen Executive Principal Damian Belshaw Principal